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 Dr Neema Sofaer OBJ2015/3314/P 17/07/2015  14:10:42 I have objected also to previous incarnations of this proposal.

The building that would be demolished has historic and aesthetic value. The almost unbroken street of 

similar buildings has historic and aesthetic value. Hampstead's unique character depends on such 

streets. Camden should be protecting this.

The existing proposal would reduce the green space. Our house (49 Maresfield Gardens) looks back 

onto this green space, and so we could get a more crowded sense.

49 maresfield gdns

flat 1
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